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Shea Overlook Rest Area Improvements 

Beginning on June 5, 2017 through July 1, 2017 the Shea Overlook Rest Area will be closed for 

drainage and guardrail improvements for vehicle and pedestrian safety.  The area will be closed 

24 hours a day during the time of closure.  We thank residents and patrons for their patience 

during this time.   

 

For more information please contact Justin Weldy at 480-816-5133.   
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